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WHAT’S HAPPENING  IN DECEMBER? 

Bocce Ball - supplies are in the shed 
Shuffleboard Courts - supplies are in the shed 
Horseshoe Pits - supplies are in the shed 
Tennis Courts - bring your own water bottle 
Pickle ball Courts - bring your own water bottle 
Basketball Hoop - we do have 2 basketballs that you can sign out 
if you don't have one 
Corn Hole - we have 2 portable games call the office to sign out 
Oversize Connect Four lawn game - we have 2 games call the 
office to sign out 
Any questions regarding these amenities please call the office at 
863-471-1115. 

Resident Updates 

1/2 Office Closed 

1/4 MC HOA Meeting 

1/10 Residents Council Meeting 

1/12 HR HOA Meeting 

1/13 Bulk Trash 

1/17 Potluck 

1/24 Pie Contest 
1/27 Bulk Trash 

Niehoff, Jack 

(863) 835 - 9008 

Chapman, Ian & Rebecca 

3015 Oakhill Dr. 

Howell, James & Linda 

3246 Anglers Stream 

Kozy, Douglas & Michele 

3272 E. Pebble Creek Dr. 

Laroche, Louise 

2909 E. Fairway Vista Dr.  

Morishige, Dennis & Beth 

2804 S. Driftwood Ct. 

New Residents 

12/2 Bulk Trash 

12/6 Residents Council Meeting 

12/8 HR HOA Meeting 

12/10 Holly Jolly! 

12/16 Bulk Trash 

12/25 Merry Christmas 

12/26 Office Closed 

12/30 Bulk Trash 
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2 Blue table lamps 2’ tall—$40 
Beige glass topped cocktail table  

4’L x 2’W x 18”H with matching 2 end tables 
22”H x 24”W—$150 or Best Offer 

 
Please contact Janet Weidemann  

863-304-8030 

 
Alzheimer Caregivers' Support Group in Highlands Ridge 
We will have our monthly meeting on Tuesday, December 6 at 2:00-3:30 in the Gazebo next to Founders' Hall. 
This group is for  those who are caring for friends and/or family members who have Alzheimer's or other     
dementia-related diagnoses. Our mission is to provide support and resources/information to caregivers and 
friends who need a place to share their stories and get answers to questions concerning this disorder. We invite 
you to attend the discussion and get more familiar with others here in Highlands Ridge whose loved ones are 
living with dementia. For information or questions, please call Sue Purdy at 614-457-2855. 

For Sale Club Car Precedent 
48v batteries have about 1 -1 1/2 years of use. 

Rain Sides. New Onward rims and tires. 
Only used 6 month year Upgraded charger. 

Lee Klauk 715-891-5651 

Moving: Adult tricycle $200, 10 pieces Wicker $10-120,  
5 piece Patio set new $700, Chest Freezer $100, Kuerig, 

Airpro Fryer, George Foreman, Bissell Vacuum, Pressure 
Washer, Craftsman 20V Hedge Trimmer, Kobalt Inflator, 

B&D 20V Sweeper, Beach Wagon, hoses, more.   
Doris Fischer 651-325-6427  

-Dozens of snow globes of various sizes and some 
with music.   
-Large selection of Christmas decorations, indoor/
outdoor lights and extension cords. 
-40 patio stones (5' x 8' area) 
Contact:  Phil Hunter  @   315-771-5621 

FOR SALE 

We are writing a few lines to say goodbye, after being Highlands Ridge residents since March 1993 – where does time 
go?  It has been a pleasure to live in this wonderful community, and also an honor to become U.S. citizens in 2010.  Whilst 
we are not returning to our native U.K., we are going to live in Spain where we lived for many years before coming here.   
It will take us much closer to family, long haul flights do not get easier.  We would like to wish everyone a very Merry  
Christmas and hope that the New Year brings health and world stability in these troubling times.  Our e-mail will remain the 
same, PeterRandSylviaB@gmail.com. 

Peter and Sylvia Blackmore – 4323 North Course Lane. 

 
Many thanks to all of you in Highlands Ridge for your  

condolences, cards, delicious food and baked goods as a 
result of the passing of Claudine, the love of my life.  

I cannot thank you enough for your kindness and  
thoughtfulness during a very difficult time.  

 
What a wonderful community to live in. ~ Bob Hubinek 

SLIM CYCLE - barely used. Asking 
$150. Dawn Collins 863-991-3096 

https://nextdoor.com/news_feed/?post=101103069
mailto:PeterRandSylviaB@gmail.com
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Chorale News 
By: Karen O’Laughlin, Secretary 

Pickleball Club 
By: Dennis Ouillette 

                                              Merry Christmas Highland Ridge! 
 

 I’m sure you all have heard by now that with the recent Covid resurgence that under an abundance of caution the Highlands 
Ridge Chorale had come to the hard decision to cancel (again) this year’s Christmas Concert.   With so much Covid around us      
recently in our community it was really the only logical conclusion we could come up with.  Too many of our members came down 
with the virus, and we couldn’t risk spreading it further.  We talked about postponement, but many of our chorale members leave for 
the holidays that we really didn’t have time to rehearse for a January date.  It’s sad for us all, but particularly for our wonderful     
director who puts her heart and soul into each and every rehearsal for us to be better and better.  So, we’ll just hope we can reunite 
healthy and better than ever and do the same concert next year. 
 

So, now it’s on to the Spring Concert!  We will be on hiatus until after the new year, but then we will start all over 
again……..God willing, and Covid be gone!!!  That concert is scheduled for March 18th in Founder’s Hall and a second concert on 
Sunday, March 19 in St. John’s Methodist Church.   

 
There will be a lot of work ahead as we start our Patron Program. Especially since we couldn’t sing for you.  But, if you do 

enjoy hearing us, please consider giving a tax-deductible $50 check to become a HR Chorale Patron.  It takes quite a bit of money to 
buy the music we perform, and with new members joining us we need new performing tops and vests not to mention the added     
musicians that join us to make the concert so wonderful. You can give a check made out to HR Chorale, to any chorale member or go 
to the office they have forms to fill out. Then drop it and your check off to Jo Johnson.  Her address is on the form.  Thank you in 
advance! 

Also, we will hopefully be having our annual Spaghetti Dinner this year on February 19.  This is our most successful fund 
raiser. Hopefully by then Covid will have run its course.  We plan to have two seatings, starting at 4:30pm and 6:00pm. Tickets will 
be $10.00 each for the spaghetti & meatball dinner, salad, rolls and dessert.  It’s really quite the bargain!!!  And it is prepared and 
served by all the chorale members and their helpers.  Tickets should go on sale soon. There will be members cruising all of HR for 
you to purchase tickets.  You won’t be able to avoid them!  So, get your tickets early as they sell out fast! 

                                                              Have a Happy (and healthy) New Year! 

Eleven reasons you may want to try pickleball. 
 
1.  Invented in 1965, Pickleball is one of the most popular sports in America.  
2.  Pickleball has  been recognized by the Sports and Fitness Industry Association  
     as the fastest growing sport in the U.S.  In the past 6 years there has been a 
      600% increase in the number of pickleball players. 
3.  The sport is suitable for all ages (over 70% of players are over 60 years of age) 
4.  There are over 38,000 pickleball courts in the U.S. 
5.  The sport is a combination of tennis, badminton and ping pong. 
6.  The first U.S. Pickleball national championship was held in 2016; in 2021 CBS 
     was the first major network to televise the U.S. Pickleball Championship. 
7.  Pickleball is very affordable to play; average cost of a paddle is $50 - $75. 
8.  Florida is the Pickleball Capital of the U.S. 
9.  The IFP is looking at obtaining recognition from the Olympic Committee to  
     make pickleball an Olympic event. 
10. Pickleball is great to improve cognitive function and hand-eye coordination. 
11. Pickleball is FUN. 
 
So if you are interested in learning this great game there is going to be a Pickleball Clinic held here at High-
lands Ridge sometime in November or early December. 
There is no cost to enroll in the clinic. 
The clinic will be for beginning and intermediate players. 
The clinic is being sponsored by Kim Oppold of Edward Jones. 
 
More information to follow once the clinic has been scheduled. 
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Animal News 
Submitted by: Denise Beauparlant, Resident 

WHEN I AM OLD 
 
When I am old... 
 I will wear soft gray sweatshirts... 
 and a bandana over my silver hair... 
 and I will spend my social security checks on my dogs. 
 
 I will sit in my house on my well-worn chair 
 and listen to my dogs breathing. 
 I will sneak out in the middle of a warm summer night 
 and take my dogs for a run, if my old bones will allow... 
 
 When people come to call, I will smile and nod 
 as I show them my dogs... 
 and talk of them and about them... 
 ...the ones so beloved of the past 
 and the ones so beloved of today... 
 
 I will still work hard cleaning after them, 
 mopping and feeding them and whispering their names 
 in a soft loving way. 
 I will wear the gleaming sweat on my throat, 
 like a jewel, and I will be an embarrassment to all... 
 especially my family... 
 who have not yet found the peace in being free 
 to have dogs as your best friends... 

 Tennis has resumed for the season and we welcome new players and old friends. We play Tuesdays at  
9 am and Saturdays at 9:30 am. All skill levels are welcome and encouraged to come out, even if it’s been 

decades since you’ve played.  We play a “Round Robin - Open Play” format which allows players to 
 arrive early and leave early or arrive later and leave later, or stay for the duration.  So, if you only have 

half an hour or so, feel free to drop in. Spare rackets are available.  
 

Contact Carla or Don Hebert scad2@hotmail.ca with questions or just show up! 

These friends who always wait, at any hour, for your footfall... 
 and eagerly jump to their feet out of a sound sleep, 
 to greet you as if you are a God, 
 with warm eyes full of adoring love and hope 
 that you will always stay, 
 
 I'll hug their big strong necks... 
 I'll kiss their dear sweet heads... 
 and whisper in their very special company.... 
 
 I look in the mirror... and see I am getting old.... 
 this is the kind of person I am... 
 and have always been. 
 
 Loving dogs is easy, they are part of me. 
 
 Please accept me for who I am. 
 My dogs appreciate my presence in their 
lives... 
 they love my presence in their lives... 
 
 When I am old this will be important to 
me... 
 you will understand when you are old, 
 if you have dogs to love too. 
 

The 6th annual Quarter Raffle is coming again on Feb. 12th from 1-3pm at Founders Hall. 
Doors will open at 12 noon. Our charity this year will be Food for Families. 
ADAVANCED SALE TICKETS ONLY. Tickets are $5.00 each. This ticket you must have with you in order to get in the door. 
Someone will be at the door to collect yours. You will also have the option to purchase a $50.00 paddle in addition to the door 
ticket that allows you a chance on every item. That can be done ahead of time or the day of. 
We do ask that anyone that will be helping with this event whether it is a runner, donator, Vanna White impersonator or otherwise 
please support this event. Snacks, sweet tea, unsweet tea, soda and coffee available.  
We will have some great items for the raffle such as gift certificates to restaurants, golf pkg., automotive, scratch tickets, and  
2-$100 bills just to name a few. 
There will be bankers there so if you need quarters, bring your bills and we will sell you quarters. There are rolls, which are $10 
and half rolls for $5.00. If you have your own that's fine also. If you run out and just need a few dollars, that can happen.   
Then there is the Share the Wealth arm's length of tickets for $5.00. The winner's number drawn will receive half of the pot, the 
other half will go to the Highlands Ridge Chorale in memory of Kim Lathwell who was our MC for the first 4 yrs. 
So will all this info, if you haven't had a chance to be a part of this exciting event, please consider coming. IF you have any  
questions that I might be able to help you with, feel free to ask, call me or email me.   
My e-mail is corvette@myfairpoint.net. My phone is 863-314-6306. 
 
Tickets will be available at water aerobics, bingo and at my home. As we get closer to the event, we will be selling at the South 
Coarse on Fridays at 11.  

mailto:scad2@hotmail.ca
mailto:corvette@myfairpoint.net
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2nd Place 
1st Place 

Book Club News 
by Mary Ann Romer, Resident  

At the November book club we had a stimulating discussion of "The Beach Trees" by Karen White.  
This is the story of one woman's journey into a secret past--and a life she never expected on the ravaged coast of Biloxi,  
Mississippi.... Working at an auction house in New York, Julie Holt meets a struggling artist and single mother, Monica 
Guidry, who reminds her very much of her missing younger sister. Monica Guidry paints a vivid picture of her Southern family 
through stories, but never says why. 
 
Sorry many of you were not there, but I encourage you to read the book. 
I hope you enjoyed your Thanksgiving holiday with family and friends. 
 
December 15 will be our next meeting.  It was decided that we have lunch at 3-GEN'S at 12 Noon 
instead of at the Gazebo at 1:30PM.  We will discuss the book, "The Girl With the Louding Voice", by Abi Dare' 

 
This is the unforgettable, inspiring story of a teenage girl growing up in a rural Nigerian village who longs to get an education so 
that she can find her "louding voice" and speak up for herself, “The Girl with the Louding Voice” by Abi Dare’ is a simultaneously 
heartbreaking and triumphant tale about the power of fighting for your dreams. 
Thoughtful themes include women's rights, equal access to education, finding your voice, overcoming oppression, hope for the  
future, women as mentors/role models, and friendship. Even though this is a heartbreaking read, I highly recommend  
“The Girl With the Louding Voice”. 
 
I hope to see the reading enthusiasts in December.  Please contact Mary Ann Romer at 863-314-0422, or email at  
matromer@aol.com in order to reserve space for lunch.  

The Star of Bethlehem  
 

Matthew 2:1-11 KJV 
 

[1] Now when Jesus was born in Bethlehem of Judaea in the days of Herod the king, behold, there came wise men from the east to 
Jerusalem, [2] Saying, Where is he that is born King of the Jews? for we have seen his star in the east, and are come to worship him. 
[3] When Herod the king had heard these things, he was troubled, and all Jerusalem with him. [4] And when he had gathered all the 
chief priests and scribes of the people together, he demanded of them where Christ should be born. [5] And they said unto him, In 
Bethlehem of Judaea: for thus it is written by the prophet, [6] And thou Bethlehem, in the land of Juda, art not the least among the 
princes of Juda: for out of thee shall come a Governor, that shall rule my people Israel. [7] Then Herod, when he had privily called 
the wise men, enquired of them diligently what time the star appeared. [8] And he sent them to Bethlehem, and said, Go and search 
diligently fo the young child; and when ye have found him, bring me word again, that I may come and worship him also. [9] When 
they had heard the king, they departed; and, lo, the star, which they saw in the east, went before them, till it came and stood over 
where the young child was. [10] When they saw the star, they rejoiced with exceeding great joy. [11] And when they were come into 
the house, they saw the young child with Mary his mother, and fell down, and worshipped him: and when they had opened their treas-
ures, they presented unto him gifts; gold, and frankincense, and myrrh. 
 

 

I find it very interesting, that the birth of Jesus seemed to take many by surprise. It shouldn’t have. Messiah was predicted to come all 
thoughout scripture. But, as we know. Most did. 
The magi from the east, no doubt, from the likes of Babylon, where there seems to be a  school for such study of 
the ,stars,constellations astronomy and science where ones that did see it coming. 
Indeed, something special happened, and they were compelled to follow the star to confirm what the meaning of such a display .The 

disorder in the heavenly skies compelled them to take action.To see it first hand. 

 

Hope you all had a great Thanksgiving and have a blessed Christmas season. 

Chaplains Corner 
By Rocky Power, Chaplain 

mailto:matromer@aol.com
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"Let's Keep Highlands Ridge Beautiful" 

I want to wish everyone an early Merry Christmas! I would also like to say, “Welcome Back” to all of our seasonal 
residents that have made it back to Highlands Ridge. If you haven’t informed the Admin office that you are back, 
please stop by the office, email, or call us to let us know you’re back.  
 
Gazette: Please remember any items submitted to the Gazette are to be sent to gazette@highlandsridge.com 
and by the 20th of the prior month’s publication. 
   
Marina Cove Residents:  A management request form must be submitted to the administrative office for 
any type of exterior change to your home or lot per the Rules and Regulations.  The request must be         
presented in writing prior to executing a contract with a vendor or performing any change.  Please allow at 
least two weeks to review and research your request. Forms are available at the community information    
center board, online on our website, highlandsridge.com and in the administrative office. All concerns/issues 
must be submitted in writing. The rules and regulations state, “Two flags per home maybe installed on a    
single flag pole in front yard or a flag holder on garage.” You must have management’s prior approval     
before the installation. 
 
Bocce Ball Courts: The bocce ball courts have been resurfaced and new court material was added.  
 
Golf Villa Pool: The Golf Villa pool deck will be having maintenance done in the first week of December. 
The cracks around the decking will be repaired and the surface will be repainted. New pool rail covers are 
being installed at both pools and Founder’s Hal Spa.  
   
RV Storage Lot: In December all storage lot invoices will be sent out with new agreements that are due by 
December 31st. All lots have been restriped and numbered.  
 
Rules and Regulations for Pets: All pets must be kept under control at all times, must on a leash no longer than  
15 feet when walked and never be tied to the outside of the home.  Pets are not permitted in the clubhouse or other 
recreational facility areas.  Pets are not permitted on any lot, other than the owner’s. Any pet excrement must be 
cleaned up by the owner immediately.  
 
Drop Boxes: There are 3 drop boxes located in front of Founder’s Hall for all residents to utilize when  
dropping off payments, documents, or forms.  
 
Due to the increase in Covid cases throughout the community, Management is asking all residents to wear 
mask inside all rooms and facilities. Before leaving any room, please make sure to wipe down and sanitize 
any tables or items used. Cleaning supplies have been supplied in each room. 
 
Updated contact information for the Admin Office: 
 
Heather Hinsley, Community Manager 
Email: heather@highlandsridge.com 
 
Denise Alsup, Activities Director 
Email: activities@highlandsridge.com 
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The Villages of Highlands Ridge HOA  
By: Judy Burmaster, Secretary 

Highlands Ridge Resident’s Council 
By: Susan Ingram President 

Marina Cove HOA 
By: Elaine Hall, Secretary 

Despite the bad weather, several people attended the November HOA meeting.  Mark Gose  was unable to 
attend because of a family commitment, but Pat reported that not much had changed since the last meeting.  It 

looks like closing on the courses will still be December 7th.  Terry Suits has produced a form to do the 55+ 
audit.  There will be 3 different ways for you to submit this information so be looking for more about this.  
Nancy Owens and her committee have been working on the Rules and Regulations which will help define our 

covenants.  More information will be coming out about this also. Heather provided information that the locks 
have been changed on Founders Hall and all activity rooms. She will be putting out more information on how 
new keys will be available for all residents. 

The Residents Council would like to welcome back all of our residents who were gone for the summer.  
It’s very quiet around here without you!   
 
Over the summer we contributed monetary donations to the Poker Club, Birdie’s going away open house and our 
continuing Acts of Random Kindness Project.  
 
Our Acts of Random Kindness Project (ARC) has allowed us to purchase and distribute over 100 gift cards to 
random residents. These gift cards are valued from $20 -$25 and have been from Three Gens, The Tavern, Mary-
land Fried Chicken, Panera Bread and Publix. It’s our way of spreading good cheer to the residents in our com-
munity  
 
Holly Jolly is our biggest project of the year. It is scheduled for Saturday, Dec 10, 2022. We will continue to have 
a golf cart parade, luminaries, golf cart decorating contest, a program in Founders Hall, and hopefully, a home 
decorating contest. Please mark your calendars and plan on participating.  
 
Our next meeting will be held on Tuesday, December 6th, 2022, at 9:45AM in Founders Hall Gazebo.  
If your group has a request, please feel free to attend.  

The Marina Cove Board met November 3. 2022 at 2:30 PM. Several residents attended the meeting. 
Items that were discussed were the Food for Families food drive that will be held November 9th. Also discussed was the 
Quarter Raffle that Kathy Fenoff will take charge of. The money received will to go to The Christian Services Food for 
Families and the wealth portion will be divided between the winner and the Highlands Ridge Chorale on behalf of Kim 
Lathwell who played a major part in this event. The event will be held February 10th from 1-3 PM in Founder's Hall. 
Gary Kinser reported that Bingo will be up and going on November 3rd and all are welcome and would like to have       
residents attend. 
President, Dean Lemler asked that all residents out of respect for their fellow neighbors slow down your speed and obey 
the speed signs. 
There were several comments from residents in regard to part time residents regarding yards being kept free of weeds and 
hurricane preparations prior to leaving, Manager Heather is our new manager in the community, so when we see give her 
an encouraging word or wave. 



LGA 9-HOLE NEWS 
By: Cheryl Shine & Martha Killoran   www.highlandsridge9holelga.com  

. 
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Paradise Pride Update  
By: Pam Wick, President 

LGA 9-Hole News 
By: Cheryl Shine, President 

We kicked off our 2022-2023 golf season with our Welcome Back Golf Tournament on November 2 and our Welcome Back 
Luncheon on November 3. Great to be back in the swing of things!  
 
Here are the results of our Tournament: 1st Place Team: Dawn Quay Judy LaPlante Janet Wiedermnn 2nd Place: Norma Walton 
Jo Cline Terry Kalis Kim Kuster 3rd Place: Helen Langan Annie Ulery Doris Morenzoni  
Congratulations to all of you!  
 
We have a lot of fun events and get-togethers planned for this season.  
Following is our events schedule for December 2022-April 2023.  
 
Be sure to mark your calendars so you won’t miss out on the fun and camaraderie.  
 
2022  
December 5 Christmas Golf Tournament  
December 6 Christmas Lunch  
 
2023  
January 22 Sadie Hawkins Golf Tournament 
February 15 Valentine’s Day Golf Tournament  
February 16 Valentine’s Day Lunch  
February 22 9/18 Mixer (LGA 9 Hosts)  
March 12 St. Patrick’s Day Golf Tournament/Dinner Dance  
April 5 Farewell Golf Tournament  
April 6 Farewell Lunch and LGA 9 Membership Meeting On Wednesday, December 7 is our 2022 Fall Choose Up for all  
Highlands Ridge lady golfers.  
 
The Choose Up will be at the North Course 8 AM shotgun. Please check your emails and the South Screen Room for details on 
these and all other events  

   Things have been fairly quiet, since we are waiting to meet with the new golf course owners to determine how we can 
best support them.  Once we receive direction/advice from them we will be able to update you on future projects. 
 
   If you play in the Fall-Spring Couples League, consider signing up for the Hole-In-One Challenge.  Anyone that has a 
hole-in-one during couples play, will split half of the collected money.  (The other half goes to Paradise Pride to pay for 
projects).  Entry fee is $5 – which is good for the entire season - October 2022 through April 2023.  Congratulations to 
Rose Epling!!  She was the only participant that recorded a Hole-In-One during last year’s contest.  Well done, Rose! 
 
   Paradise Pride is a committee within Highlands Ridge that realizes the importance of our courses, not only for our 
home values, but also for the enjoyment of our residents, guests, public and community.   
 
    Our mission statement is:  To make Highlands Ridge golf course enhancements for our residents and welcomed 
guests.  
 
    If you are interested in helping with any events or if you have a special talent or just want to donate money – please 
contact any of these committee members: Pam Wick, Marilyn Videbeck, Cheryl Racicot, Larry Ferrigan, Gary Kinser, 
Glenn or Nancy Guillemette. 
 
Thank you for all your continued support in our efforts to make Paradise a little bit better. 
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LGA NEWS 
By: Judy Artos, Vice-President, judy.kopka@gmail.com 

Red Flight Winners 

Welcome Back!!!  It has been a fun and eventful November for the LGA and we have a few new and returning mem-
bers.  A warm Welcome goes out to Kim Kuster and Diann Balser and happy returns to Linda Kitz.  We are excited to now 
have 80 LGA members.   
 
As for events, Hurricane Ian tried to put a stop to Round Robin, but the LGA ladies were having none of that.  We were 
able to get in two great rounds. Congratulations go to: First Flight - Ann Meyer and Cheryl Racicot for 1st Place and a tie 
for 2nd Place between Marianne Fischer, Deb Martens, Rose Epling and Becky Hobbs.  Second Flight - Bobby Pinckney 
and Cathy Miner for 1st Place and another tie for 2nd Place between Sheila MacNaughton, JoEllen Lathwell, Deb Zunk 
and Dawn Quay. Closest to the pin went to Deb Zunk and Marianne Fischer on Monday and Deb Reimer and Rhoda Thiel 
on Friday. 
 
Congratulations Ladies!!!!! 

From there we had our Welcome Back Scramble.  This was a bit tougher as we had some ladies who ended up sick at 
the last minute.  We hope that everyone is feeling better and we did truly miss them.  Still the ladies who participated had 
a wonderful time and a great luncheon.    Congratulations to: 
1st Place - Karen Landry, Sheila Chiarandini, Deb Martens and Dawn Quay 
2nd Place - Deb Reimer, Karen Swan, Terry Kalis and Kathy Sutherland 
3rd Place - Ann Meyer, Mary Norris, Marge Freeman and Pat Olesek 
4th Place - Marianne Fischer, Arlene Taylor and Julie Haviland 
5th Place - Linda Kitz, Diann Balser, Terri Griffin, Sheila MacNaughton  

Congratulations again, to all these lovely ladies and please continue your support and commitment to the LGA as it 
provides a strong building block and foundation for Highlands Ridge.  Thank you Everyone!!! 

mailto:judy.kopka@gmail.com
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MGA News  
By: Phil Hunter, Secretary 

Congratulations to this year's Divorce Open Committee and to next year's committee too!   
 
Here are some important reminders to all our MGA members: 
 
-Please contact Bob Landry if you're not receiving the MGA email blast updates:   
         fpgolf2010@comcast.net  
 
-All MGA members must have a GHIN hdcp to play in our events.   Contact President Randy Odell 
        if you have questions:  randyodell50@gmail.com    
 
-$20 dues can be turned in at the N. Course Pro Shop.  Please pay by checks only to:  HRMGA  
        We presently have 90 paid MGA members.  Any HR resident or member of the course may join  
         at anytime during the season.   
 
-MGA Calendar of Events are posted at both courses.  Contact Phil Hunter if you'd like a hard copy.  
        phunter1@twcny.rr.com  
 
-Sign up for most MGA events at the S. Course unless there's an entry fee required in advance.  
If that's the case, you need to sign up and pay by check at the N. Course.   
 
-You will start receiving "participation points" for any 7 MGA events you play in.  You will also  receive points for what 
place you come in in each event.   The more you participate, the better chance you have of getting in the year end  
payouts for "Players of the Year".   
 
-On Jan. 10th you'll have the opportunity to vote on the changes to our By-Laws.  You'll be notified in advance of those 
proposed changes.  
 
-On December 6th there'll be a 2 MAN TEXAS SCRAMBLE at the S. Course at 12:30 
 
-On December 20th there'll be a 2 MAN ALTERNATE SHOT at the N. Course at 12:30 
 
-Optional skins games this year will be NET and GROSS and not based on your flight.   
 
We had a 72 person turn out for the WELCOME BACK SCRAMBLE.  Here are the results: 
 
T1:  64   Hunter, Pfiester, Wade, Henrich 
T1:  64    Landry, Odell, Baltzell, Griffin 
T3:  65    Morenzoni, Selvidge, Bennett, Eliason 
T3:  65    Garland, Murphy, Greene, Martens 
T3:  65    Shine, Owens, Cline, J. Brown 
T3:  65    Dundas, Barney, Colglazier, Olesek 
T7:  66    Beaudoin, Wucher, Shearer, Taddeo 
T7:  66    Derby, Rihn, Marshall, Quay 
T7:  66    Guillemette, Thompson, D. Ouillette, Delaria 
T7:  66     Cooper, O'Laughlin, Flotow, Zunk 
T11: 67    Danielson, Fischer, Sutherland, Birkholz 
T11: 67    Taylor, Jerome, Weidemann, Sippel 
T13: 68     Morgan, Beyer, Gayer, Ostopowicz  
T13: 68     Peterson, Kauffman, Swan, Reimer 
15:    69    Tullar, Lock, Hufford, Hall 
T16:  70    Flaherty, Niehoff, Jones, Musch 
T16:  70   Hobbs, Hubinek, Gregory, Becker 
T16:  70   Laplante, Duncan, Epling, Kinser  

mailto:fpgolf2010@comcast.net
mailto:randyodell50@gmail.com
mailto:phunter1@twcny.rr.com


 

IMPORTANT PHONE 

NUMBERS 

 

Administration 

 Phone: 863-471-1115 

Fax:  863-471-3398 

  

The Tavern 

863-453-7600 

  

3 Gen’s Grill 

863-201-7135 

 

Golf Courses 

North: 863-453-9991 

South: 863-471-2299 

  

Highlands County 

Sheriffs Dept. 
EMERGENCY 911 

Non-emergency 

863-402-7200 

 

Highlands County 

Recycling 

863-655-6400 

 

Animal Control 

863-402-6730 

 
Duke Energy 

 800-228-8485  

Outages 

800-700-8744 Service 

 

City of Sebring  

Utilities Department 

863-471-5112 /           

471-0166 

 

Century Link 

1-800-788-3600 

 

Comcast Cable 

1-800-934-6489  
 

Tax Collector 

863-402-6685 

 

Waste Connections 

 Garbage Collection 

863-655-0005   

 

    

 

 

 

 

www.highlandsridge.com                            

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Please submit all gazette articles to gazette@highlandsridge.com by the 20th of the month prior to its publication.  

Highlands Ridge Veteran’s Day Breakfast 
 

Veteran David Lock was our raffle winner! 
A big thank you to Marilyn Hau and The Paradise 

 Patchers for the beautiful handmade quilt and mug rugs! 


